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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Meeting held 11th July 2013 in All Saints Church, Whiteparish.
Pseudo Footpath
A Pseudo Footpath along Common Road from Whiteparish Memorial Ground Car Park (where the Surgery is located) to the School is being considered.  Further evaluations are taking place by the Southern Wiltshire Area Board/Community Area Transport Group.
Payment of legal costs 
It was agreed for the Parish Council to pay up to £500 of legal costs associated with Legal Charges securing grants in favour of Whiteparish Memorial Trust.
Changes to local highway and streetscene service
Balfour Beattie have signed a five year contract with Wiltshire Council covering highways maintenance, grounds maintenance, street cleaning, grass cutting, street lighting, bridge maintenance, winter maintenance and public convenience cleaning.  Wiltshire Council has been advised that Whiteparish is still awaiting weed killing for our pavements and kerbs.  
Planning Applications

Another reminder that Whiteparish planning applications will now be reviewed by the whole Parish Council at Parish Council meetings. Members of the public, including applicants, will be able to address the PC concerning any planning matters relevant to the agenda.  There may be more frequent Parish Council meetings.  Agendas will be displayed on the Parish Council noticeboard three clear working days before any meeting.

Next Meeting

Villagers are invited to attend the next meeting, which is at 7.30pm on Thursday, 15th August 2013 in the Church.    The public of Whiteparish are welcome to raise any village matter at this meeting.  Please inform the clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.

Prepared by

Maria Pennington,

Clerk to Whiteparish Parish Council
Birchley, Chapel Hill, West Grimstead, 
Salisbury, SP5 3SJ

maria.pennington456@btinternet.com


Tel. 01722 711858
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